
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                   Armed Robberies 
                                  025th District 
                                (Grand Central) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 025th 
District (Grand Central). In these incidents the victim agreed to meet the offender at 
their residence, after they were contacted through a social media website. When the 
offender arrived they produced a weapon and demanded the victim’s personal 
property.  
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 3100 block of N. Central Park on January 17, 2017 at 2:00am. 

• 3000 block of N. Neva on January 19, 2017 at 12:00am. 
 

About the Offender: 

• Male black(s), between the ages of 25-35, 6'0" – 6'2" tall, 170 & 190 lbs., with 
short black hair and a medium complexion. 

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Do not arrange to meet with strangers through social media websites. 

• If you agree to meet strangers on social media websites, obtain as much 
information as possible about the person you are meeting, including any sort of 
electronic identifiers such as user names and posted photos of that person. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-118722, JA-122204 
Reference: P16-N-202 
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